
 

Retired Members’ Event – 25 April 2017 
 

 
Nine members of the group enjoyed a tour of Farnborough Airport on 25 

April last, on a sunny and clear day. 
 

Included in the tour was a full drive of the airport, a look inside the 
hangers and a trip to the control tower which offers spectacular 

panoramic views of the airport and surrounding areas. 
 

The tour guide explained the history of the airport as well as its current 
operations and future plans. 

 
After the morning business, we adjourned to a local restaurant to enjoy a 

convivial lunch before travelling home. 

 
The next event will be a trip to Royal Windsor on Tuesday 17 October 

2017. 


